
August 7, 2024

Subject:  Bridge Deck Replacement 

State WIN: 025631.12 & 025631.13 

Location: Hampden 

Amendment No. 1 

Dear Sir/Ms.: 

The following questions have been received: 

Question:  Is it the intent of the Department to have protective shielding used on this project during 

deck demolition activities? If so, how shall that be paid? Thank you. 

Response: Per the MaineDOT Standard Specifications Section 202.03, when the material from an 
existing structure is designated to become the property of the Contractor, it shall be entirely removed 
and disposed of out of sight of the highway and beyond the limits of the right-of-way. Such material 
shall not be deposited in rivers, streams, or other bodies of water.

Per the MaineDOT Standard Specifications Section 202.08, the containment and disposal of 
pollutants during the removal of materials from an existing bridge will not be paid for directly but 
shall be incidental to the related contract Pay Item.

Consider these changes and information prior to submitting your bid on August 14, 2024. 

Sincerely, 

George M. A. Macdougall P.E. 

Contracts & Specifications Engineer 


